

IMPORTANT NOTICE.

Dear Property Owner,

During the coming weeks, each resident will receive a wooden stake. The purpose of the stake is to mark out the location where you would like your new sewer lateral. It is highly recommended that you consult with a licensed plumber.

We also ask that you write your house number on the wooden stake so that the crew and engineers can document the proposed location.

Please have this stake in place at your earliest convenience. If we do not see a stake, we will put the lateral at the most reasonable location.

We look forward to working with all the residents for a safe and successful project.

If you have any questions or concern, please contact Ann Brown - Stamford WPCA at (203) 977-5896 or

abrown2@stamfordct.gov